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Reply-To: noreply@tcnj.edu

Dear Faculty Colleagues,

TCNJ has begun a planning process to develop its new strategy framework. The framework will guide the College’s
decision making and priorities for the next five years. You can learn more, and stay updated on the process throughout
the year, by visiting the Strategic Planning website. 

As an important step in that process, the Committee on Strategic Planning and Priorities (CSPP) will be conducting a
College-wide series of virtual focus groups that will be a key input to developing the strategy framework.  

On behalf of the CSPP, we are inviting anyone in the College community who has time and interest to participate in one of
these focus group discussions. Conducted by faculty volunteers, each session will last 90 minutes and engage between
10-12 participants.

The focus group sessions will be held during the dates of: December 3, 4, 7, and 8.  CSPP will also send a survey for
community members who cannot attend one of these sessions. 

To sign-up for a focus group, please fill out this brief form by Wednesday, November 18: 
https://tcnj.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_a5EsDhEAcBPUPCB   

Thank you for considering this opportunity. We hope you will join our efforts to plan for the College’s future.

With best wishes, 

David and Jeff 

David Blake 
Co-Chair, Committee on Strategic Planning and Priorities 
Professor of English 

Jeffrey M. Osborn 
Co-Chair, Committee on Strategic Planning and Priorities 
Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 
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